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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Form 2A review of Investment Equipment's PELGER 1-12 location - Doc
#400481615
2 messages

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Wed, Oct 16, 2013 at 1:34 PM
To: tapagano@helena-resources.com, Larry Coler - DNR <larry.coler@state.co.us>

Ted,
I have reviewed the referenced Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment and have a few
comments.

1)  In the Cultural Distance Information section, you indicate the nearest Building Unit as greater
than a mile from the oil and gas location.  During my review I identified a Building Unit (a house)
approximately 3,600 feet from the oil and gas location.  Therefore I will change the distance to
the nearest Building Unit on the Form 2A.

2)  A review of the Soils section indicates that while you listed the correct NRCS Soil Units for
this oil and gas location, the NRCS Map Unit Description attachment on the Form 2A is incorrect
(47-Ulm loam).  Please send me the correct NRCS Map Unit Descriptions (13-Fort Collins loam and
44-Stoneham Razor complex) and I will attach them to the Form 2A.

3)  In the Water Resources section, you have indicated a variance to Rule 609 is requested via a
Form 4.  I assume because there are no available water sources with 1/2-mile of the proposed oil
and gas well as per COGCC Rule 609.c.(1).  Per Rule 609.c. you may request an exception from
Rule 609 by filing a Form 4 Sundry.  I will change that statement to reflect this.

If you have any question, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you.

-- 

Doug Andrews
 
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
 
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100  Ext. 5180

Theodore A. Pagano, P.E., P.G. <tapagano@helena-resources.com> Thu, Oct 24, 2013 at 12:19 PM
Reply-To: "Theodore A. Pagano, P.E., P.G." <tapagano@helena-resources.com>
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>, "larry.coler@state.co.us" <larry.coler@state.co.us>

Doug,

 

Thank-you for your work, patience, and expertise. 

 
As per your request, I have attached is the correct USDA dscription.

 

mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us
tel:303-894-2100%C2%A0%20Ext.%205180
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Sincerely,

 

Ted Pagano

970 590 3944

 

From: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

To: tapagano@helena-resources.com; Larry Coler - DNR <larry.coler@state.co.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 1:34 PM

Subject: Form 2A review of Investment Equipment's PELGER 1-12 location - Doc #400481615

[Quoted text hidden]
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